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December 15,2000 

Public Service Commission 

State of Florida 

Attention: Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 


Re: Docket No. 001485-TX 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please accept this letter as an amendment to our proposal of a monetary settlement 
in reference to the above docket number. 

We would like to increase our settlement in the amount of $50, making the total 
proposed settlement $100. 

Please advise if this is acceptable. Should you have any questions regarding this, 
please feel free to contact me at 540-265-2555 ext. 158. 

Sincerely, 

QcJ-M~lY\,~~ 
Cfl...P- I '$ {..L;1....1 Patricia M. Spencer
LEG- . ~lt..d Vice President of Operations and Regulatory 
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